
Blair Square Committee 

November 5, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Errickson at 5:30 pm. 

Present were: J. Errickson, S. Lively, P. Barbieri, W. McGrath, G. Rice, M. Ellis, H. Brockett 

Absent:  M. Ahronian 

Minutes: 

A motion was made by Barbieri, seconded by Errickson to accept the minutes of May 30, 2018. Motion 
approved.   

A motion was made by Barbieri, seconded by Brockett to accept the minutes of October 22, 2018.  
Motion approved. 

Old Business: 

The meeting of October 22nd was discussed and H. Brockett presented the drawing that he had dome 
with a laser showing some elevations. We need to confirm the drainage in the area and how much 
property is actually behind Casey’s.  

It was decided that we would ask M. Ahronian to have Sean look at the elevations and property lines.  
There wasn’t much the committee could do until this was resolved. 

New Business: 

Some discussions arose about the area around Blair Square. Jamie asked the members to look over this 
area on their own before the next meeting. 

A discussion arose about trash along the trail and who was responsible to pick it up. Gretchen 
mentioned that she had brought this subject up the Board of Selectmen because the town trash 
contract was being negotiated. 

The committee discussed some of the proposals that had been presented for Blair Square.  Jamie asked 
that anyone who had drawings showing concepts to please bring them to the next meeting. 

Action Items: 

Talk to Mark Ahronian about having Sean look at the elevations and property lines. 

Bring concept drawings to the next meeting. 



Peter was going to look into the property lines at Casey’s as his drawing shows something different than 
everyone elses. 

 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting of the committee will be November 26, 2018 at 6 pm. 

Adjournment: 

A motion was made by S. Lively, seconded by G. Prieve to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 pm.  Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully  submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk. 


